


due to Ionizing Radiation” and believes that their findings will be very useful for 
updating relevant national framework for regulatory control of ionizing radiation. 

We have always actively participated in the UNSCEAR sessions. Our National 
Contact Person designated for collection of radiation and exposure data within the 
county participates in both the Representative Meetings and the Annual Sessions in 
Vienna. 

We look forward to the 67th and 68th Sessions of the Committee this month and in 
2021 respectively.  
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